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My name is Liam Robinson, and I am a resident in the Federal seat of North Sydney
from Mcmahons Point. My family and I have lived here since 2018, and we feel a strong
connection to the communities and culture here.

I do not believe the seat of North Sydney should be abolished because I believe it to be
important in representing the people here, and I believe the existence of the seat helps
to strengthen australian democracy as it allows for another voice in parliament, and
currently holds an independent. 

I strongly oppose the draft proposal that the seat of North Sydney be abolished and
request for it to remain intact, with minimal changes to accommodate changes in overall
numbers of electors in NSW. I genuinely believe this change is not just bad for North
Sydney, but with the removal of a voice from parliament, it is also bad for the country.

Kind regards,

Liam Robinson
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